Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
4/25/2019 @ 9:00 am 
	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement:

Today we will be recognizing some of our co-workers in the Lab medicine. 
- The ROSE award and the ROOKIE awards will be taking place today. Laura will receive the ROSE award, and Claire will receive the ROOKIE award. Congratulations to both, and to their colleagues who nominated them! 

David Strongin will have 2 sessions meeting on Tuesday, April 30 to discuss the summary of his meeting with the students and discuss their feedback. Donna will ensure all day shift staff can attend one of the meetings. 

Completion of mandatory online courses need to be done by July 15th. Please go into LMS in Infor and check to see what courses need to be completed. If they are not completed by July 15, 2019, disciplinary action will take place.

[bookmark: _GoBack]When doing the corrected report and selecting “Other,” choose the Icon that has the little paper. That is where you can make your comments for your corrections. 

The hospital administration will be making changes to the hospital alert codes to plain language instead of the existing codes. This affects the main hospital, but is moot at 55 Park St.

The 8100 will go live May 14th. John will be giving training. 

